
We want to reinforce morning drop-off procedures at Red Bank Regional High 
School. We recognize it is busy at our school buildings at this time of day, but ask 
that you kindly adhere to the following procedures when dropping off your child: 

 The busiest times for drop off occur between 7:10 a.m. – 7:30 a.m.  
 There are two drop off locations: 

o The primary location is the media center/ senior parking lot 
(orange) 

o Main entrance (yellow) 
 Please drive all the way up to the cannons when dropping off at the main 

entrance 
 Red Bank Regional staff and students will be crossing in the drop-off zones.  Per 

New Jersey Traffic Laws, you must stop for all pedestrians in the cross walk.   

Thank you for doing your part in helping ensure the safety of all students and 
staff.   

 

 

 


